TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of pharmacy customers draws the following to the attention of the House:

-The Federal Government established a Community Service Obligation (CSO) to ensure that
all Australians have timely access to the PBS medicines they require, regardless of the cost
of the medicines, or where they live.

Under exclusive PBS supply arrangements established by pharmaceutical manufacturers,
eligible CSO Distributors are excluded from supplying PBS medicines within 24 hours under
the CSO and pharmacists have their supply options for PBS medicines reduced to a single
supplier.

We therefore ask the House to take immediate action and introduce an amendment to the
National Health Act 1953 that prohibits exclusive supply of PBS medicines by manufacturers
and suppliers to community pharmacies.






